

V & KL SAULIS BUILDERS
9 MELANE ROAD
OLD BEACH TAS 7017

2 2 MAY 2019

19.5.2019

RE: RE ZONING OF MELANE ROAD, OLD BEACH:

Dear David Allingham,

We wish to advise you that we strongly concur with the letter sent to you by;

Trevor and Dr Catherine Jones of 11 Melane Road, Old Beach.

The opinions raised in this letter are felt by my wife and myself, and after discussions with the community of Melane Road – our neighbours as well.

You may also be interested to know that this property has been in our family since the 1980s and in that time we have treated the land and its animals with respect, regardless of what the zoning was at the time.

It had been our view to sub divide our property in the future, even though at this stage I understand it is not applicable, we feel that this is unfair.

We would strongly prefer to stay zoned as we are now, and with minimal or less changes to how we can use our land.

If you would like to discuss this in further detail, please do not hesitate to contact me on the below contact information.

Regards,

Vik and Kim Saulis Mobile: 0408 136 320

Email: familysaulis@bigpond.com

Scanned.